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Background

Doric Properties recently signed agreements with The Vale of White Horse District Council
and a consortium of vendors to redevelop land at West Way, Botley. These agreements have
been made with a view to regenerate the current shopping area to create a vibrant,
cohesive centre which meets the needs of the community and retailers.

The Council’s emerging Local Plan has identified need for the West Way area:

“Core Policy 8 therefore supports proposals for the comprehensive
redevelopment of the Botley central areo including West Way shopping centre
and Elms Parade.”

“The latest retail study indicates that Botley does not adequately cater for main
and bulky food shopping trips. The provision of a food superstore could address
this deficiency. The retail study also notes that the provision of leisure and
entertainment facilities, other than restaurants and pubs, is limited in Botley.”

Consultation

As part of a comprehensive planning application Doric has employed PPS Group to
undertake a consultation with the community in accordance with The Vale’s Statement of
Community Involvement and the National Planning Policy Framewaork. PPS produced a pre-
application consultation strategy which was discussed and agreed with The Vale.

Who is PPS Group? How will the consultation be run?

PPS is a specialist company that has worked in the property consultation sector for over 20
years, working on a wide range of property clients. PPS is undertaking an iterative, two stage
consultation programme on Doric’s behalf. The first stage of the consultation was an
opportunity to capture the views of the local community at an early stage in the design of
the regeneration.

The feedback is now heing inputted and reviewed by the team. Once this has been
undertaken a second exhibition will take place with much more detail on the proposals. Itis
expected that this is second exhibition will take place in July 2013. This is a month later than
originally planned to allow us to digest the feedback received to date.

A publicly available report will be submitted with the application, including all feedback
forms.

What has happened to date?

e Meetings with The Vale
e A presentation to North Hinksey Parish Council and West Way / Elms Parade traders
e A public exhibition on 28 February and 2 March






